
From: Tyler Karr
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I Support SB1530!
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 3:06:49 PM

Hello!

My name is Tyler Karr, and I am a resident of Portland, Oregon. I write to you to support a strong cap-
and-trade policy, and I support the SB 1530 bill.

I have my entire life ahead of me, and recognizing climate change and enacting policy to reverse and
prevent these changes are imperative! We simply cannot afford to ignore the climate crisis and our
representatives must hear us and take appropriate action.

Sincerely,

Tyler J Karr
Portland, OR 97209

-- 
Tyler James Karr
P: 978.501.5051
http://www.linkedin.com/in/tylerjameskarr/
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